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December 10, 2021      
 
 
Alamosa Thai House LLC 
d/b/a Thai House 
Attn: Elaine Rios, Vicente Rios 
525 Main Street 
Alamosa, CO  81101 
 
Greetings:  
 
You are hereby advised that an investigation has been made with regard to the application made 
by Alamosa Thai House LLC d/b/a Thai House for a new Hotel/Restaurant License at 525 Main 
Street.  Based on the results thereof, the following has been determined: 
 
1. The location of the premises for which the license is sought is 525 Main Street in 
Alamosa, Colorado. 
 
2. In the two years preceding the date of application acceptance, there has not been a denial 
of a Hotel/Restaurant license application for the reason that the reasonable requirements of the 
neighborhood were not satisfied by the existing outlets. 
 
3. It appears from the application documents that you are entitled to possession of the 
premises where you propose to exercise the license applied for, and that the possession will 
continue throughout the initial term of the license, if granted. 
 
4. The sale of liquor on the proposed premises is not a violation of City of Alamosa zoning, 
building, and fire laws or regulations. 
 
5. The proposed location is not within 500 feet from a school. 
 
6. The Alamosa City Council has designated the Neighborhood to be the city limits plus a 
one-mile radius.  You, as the applicant, may accept that designation or present alternative 
evidence. 
 
7. Preliminary background investigation results have been received for the members of the 
incorporation and have not given rise to anything that would cause the Local Licensing 
Authority to question the good moral character of the individuals. Fingerprint results are not yet 
received.  
 



The public hearing on your application has been set for Wednesday, December 15, 2021 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter (generally, the hearings are scheduled near the 
end of the Regular Council Agenda but there is not a guaranteed time in which the hearing will 
begin). The hearing will take place in Alamosa Council Chambers, 300 Hunt Avenue in 
Alamosa. At said hearing, you shall have an opportunity to be heard regarding all matters of 
consideration of your application.  Be advised that you, as the applicant, are burdened with 
persuading City Council, who is the Local Liquor Licensing Authority, that the granting of 
this license will meet the needs of the neighborhood and the desires of the adult inhabitants of 
the neighborhood. If you fail to present convincing evidence, the application will be denied. 
City Council’s procedure is to consider a final decision at the conclusion of the hearing.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the procedure involved in this public 
hearing, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Holly C. Martinez  
City Clerk 
 


